
 

 

Committee meeting 

Wednesday 19th January 2022 

 

Present: 

Christine, Rupert, Ian, Marie 

 

Apologies : Lewis, Gary, Queenie 

 

First Port budget 

 

The meeting was called to discuss and review First Port’s proposed budget for YE February 

2023. 

 

Grounds maintenance and costs associated with clearing and maintenance of bin sheds 

were itemised highlighted for further questions to FP by committee members. 

Comments from other members suggested that the majority of the budgetary costings were 

in line with expectations, given the uncertain economic climate that is currently present. 


